Select Board’s Meeting
Town of Bowdoin, Maine

03/25/2024
A true rec is\recorded:
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Those present:

Brad Totten

Marc Bernier

David Towle

6:30 PM: Pledge of Allegiance

Administrative: signed warrants and minutes. Marc made a motion to accept the minutes for 03-18-2024,
David second, all in favor.

Other Business:

» The Board will be sending our total tonnage salt request for the 2024-2025 season to the Maine DOT
so they can put out bid requests to the salt suppliers. The Board will be notified by DOT what the
price per ton will be for the upcoming season and we will have 14 days to lock in that price if we
choose.

¢ An email from a resident on Lewis Hill Rd stated there were several large potholes and washouts
that need to be taken care of. {Seth had already filled the potholes by the time Karan had called him
about the e-mail.)

¢ An email with an update on restoring power timeline.

¢ Board- Brad stated that the School board was no longer pursuing the possibility of electric busses
and it will not be in the proposed MSAD#75 budget.

Adjournment at 7:20 PM Marc made the motion to adjourn, David, second all in favor.

Respectfully submitted by Melanie R. Page
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